Shanich

ADMINISTRATION
Memo File: 1410-04 PAAC
To: Peninsula and Area Advisory Committee

From: Sharon Froud, Deputy Manager, Legislative Services

Date: June 9, 2022

Subject: Peninsula and Area Agricultural Commission Referral Letter — Poultry

Costs and the Rising Cost of Feed and Other Expenses

At a Council meeting held March 28, 2022, Council discussed Peninsula and Area Agricultural
Commission Referral Letter — Poultry Costs and the Rising Cost of Feed and Other Expenses,
which included the Memo of the Council Liaison, Councillor de Vries dated March 10, 2022. The
following motion was made:

“That Council support the Peninsula and Area Agricultural Commission writing to the

Farm Industry Review Board to request that growers be permitted to raise their prices
immediately to reflect the current cost of production.”

The minutes and further information will be available on www.saanich.ca/agendas.

Do .

Sharon Froud
Deputy Manager, Legislative Services
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